OPEN HEARTS AWARD GRANT USE REPLY FORM

In conjunction with the kick off of annual Inclusion Awareness Days on October 14,
2012, Incarnation Catholic Church received an Open Hearts Award grant in the
amount of $1000 to purchase and install an automatic door opener at the main
entrance to the church. Please use the space below to describe progress on your
project. Please include electronic photos of your project and indicate the impact your
2012 Open Hearts Award grant had on your worshipping community. Please return
this form by March 15, 2013. Thank you.

Please see photos of the automatic door opener completed in the fall of 2013. Thank you for your
support of our efforts.
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The new door opener was blessed as part of the third annual Inclusion Awareness Day observance
at Incarnation parish. The blessing of the door was announced in the bulletin and after the 11:00
mass.

Mass Announcement for 11:00 a.m. mass October 12, 2014

Inclusion Awareness Day focuses on awareness, hospitality and inclusion in our faith community. Our
participation in Inclusion Awareness Day affirms our commitment to making our place of worship a
place where parishioners of all abilities are welcomed to share their gifts at the altar.

Last year, the parish received a grant of $1,000 from the Pathways.org Inclusion In Worship
organization for the installation of automatic doors. The church entrance was updated with new doors
and an automatic door opener last fall. To celebrate this addition to the parish, Father Falana will give
a special blessing after mass. Please join us!

Reverend Arek Falana, Pastor
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